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Media Advisory 
 
 
Monday, 11 January 2021 
 
KZN PREMIER & MEC MSHENGU TO MONITOR UMLAZI MARKING CENTRE 
 
 
The Department of Education in KwaZulu-Natal has placed the safety of all markers at the top of its 
priority list as the marking of the National Senior Certificate Examinations scripts continues.  
 
The Department is committed to ensuring that every marking centre adheres to COVID-19 protocols in 
order to create conducive and safe spaces for markers to carry out this critical function without being 
anxious about their health and safety. 
 
To this end, the MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will host the KZN Premier, Mr 
Sihle Zikalala and monitor the marking of Matric Examination scripts in the uMlazi District under the 
following details: 
 
Date: Tuesday, 12 January 2021 
 
Venue: uMlazi Comtech 
 
Time: 08H30 for 09H00 
 
Members of the media are invited to cover the event.  
 
Wearing of masks and social distancing is essential. 
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